
East Greenbush Fire Company  

Executive Board Meeting- July 21, 2020 

 Meeting called to order by President Cullum at 6:04 pm. 

Chief Tooker states the East Greenbush Central School District has approached him about using the Park 
Station Banquet Hall for child care on days school is in session but students are not the school buildings. 
An overview of what is known right now about the school district’s plan is given. Chief Tooker will be the 
point person for this for now. Discussion about letting the school district use the Banquet Hall. 

A motion is made by Chris Linck, seconded by Kurt Schlachter, to continue discussions with the East 
Greenbush Central School District about using the Park Station. Motion carries. 

Discussion about cancelling September events in the Banquet Hall.  

Discussion about future fundraisers. 

Discussion about doing something for members to show the Fire Company’s appreciation for all our 
members do. 

Joe Lactivita states that most of our Social members have not paid their dues for years and we may want 
to send letters to these members to get past due dues for the last 2 years. Collecting past years dues 
from Social members could help makes up some money lost during the pandemic.  

A motion is made by Kurt Schlachter, seconded by Marc Iorio, to send all social members a letter asking 
for the 2018 and 2019 if they haven’t paid them already. Motion carries.  

Discussion about Life Member status.  

Motion to adjourn made by Don Peal, seconded by Jay Liuzzi. All in favor. Motion carries. Meeting 
adjourned 6:40 pm.   

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Gina Pendolino 
Recording Secretary  
 

Members in attendance: 

Tracy Cullum, Jay Liuzzi, Joe Lacivita, Chris Linck, Don Peal, Jeff Tooker, Kurt Schlachter, Marc Iorio, Paul 
Benson, Mike Lansing, Mike Benson Jr, Gina Pendolino 


